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Metro Gateway Headquarters Receives LEED Gold Rating

Today, Metro received the Leadership in Energy and Environmental Design-Existing Buildings/Operations and Maintenance (LEED-EBOM) Gold designation for our Gateway headquarters. This achievement is only shared by a handful of transit property headquarters across the nation.

The rating recognizes Metro's continuing leadership in advancing green building principles for a healthier workplace, cleaner environment, and efficient operations. This certification is presented by the U.S. Green Building Council to buildings that reduce greenhouse gas emissions through improved building performance that include energy savings, water efficiency, improved indoor environmental quality, and responsible stewardship of resources.

The improved performance of our headquarters has resulted in a 6% decrease in electricity use, a 13% decrease in natural gas use, and a 48% decrease in water use. These translate to a total cost savings of about $100,000 a year. Electricity unit rates increased by 12% during this year, but we alleviated 50% of the increase in total electricity costs by implementing our green building strategies. We reduced our Gateway Headquarters carbon footprint during the first year by 6%.  

Although spearheaded by our Environmental Compliance and Services group, this achievement had been a team effort from the beginning with significant contributions by staff from General Services, Procurement, Operations, and Corporate Safety. LEED-EBOM assessments are currently underway throughout our agency to identify site-specific facility performance improvement opportunities and cost-savings.

The Metro Gateway Headquarters has previously received an Energy Star rating from the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency. More on that achievement from this link: http://thesource.metro.net/2011/03/14/u-s-epa-awards-energy-star-rating-to-metros-gateway-headquarters-building/#more-20101.

Expo Open House
A Project Status Update Open House for the Downtown and Mid-Corridor segments of the Expo Light Rail Line is scheduled to take place on Thursday, April 28, 2011. At this meeting, an update will be provided on construction progress and upcoming activities.
Please join us: 
Thursday, April 28, 2011

6:30 pm to 8:00 pm

Holman United Methodist Church
White Hall Room
3320 W. Adams Boulevard
Los Angeles, CA  90018
(On-site free parking is available) 

Click here to view the invitation.
http://www.buildexpo.org/pdf_uploads/comm_a4uhq3y8i.pdf


	

	








